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I’m going to give you the shorthand version of this. We’re
looking at three tiers:

Consciousness.

Imagination.

Energy.

Consciousness  deploys  imagination,  and  imagination  creates,
among other things, energy.

This isn’t esoteric at all. It’s only strange to people who
have shut themselves off from consciousness and imagination.

The world is embroiled in the third tier: energy. That’s where
the great struggles are taking place. That’s where people are
trying to find enough energy.

Physical  energy,  enough  energy  to  get  through  the  day,
biological energy, energy to power their homes, their cars,
their devices, energy in the form called money, and of course
we  have  the  question  of  energy  to  run  societies  and
civilizations.

For most people, at every level there is a deficit of energy.
They feel it, they know it, they experience it.

It drives people into passivity and cynicism and illness and
even madness.

And yet, we have potential access to enough energy to operate
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the nations on this planet a million times over.

I’m talking about Frank Shuman and his original solar panels
and engines, and Tesla, of course, whose papers were stolen by
the FBI upon his death, and so-called cold fusion which has
proven to be much more promising than the fake pundits and
fake scientists would have you believe.

I’m  talking  about  the  Maine  Passamaquoddy  tidal  energy
project,  which  JFK  promoted  in  vain  for  many  years.  As
President  he  commissioned  a  report  on  it,  and  positive
findings came in shortly before he was murdered. Passamaquoddy
could be replicated all over the world, wherever there are
coastal inlets with rapid shifting high and low tides.

I’m  talking  about  small  turbines  in  rivers  all  over  the
planet.

A tireless researcher named Andrea Silverthorne has pursued a
deeper understanding of Passamaquoddy, and its connection to
JFK,  for  a  long  time.  You  can  find  her  article  at
dreamofpassamaquoddy.com  here.

I’m certainly talking about healing, too, because freedom from
disease immediately restores energy to people. So this means
more (suppressed) technologies: Royal Rife, for example, and
his cancer-killing frequencies. And these days, the remarkable
work of Dr. Stan Burzynski in Texas—surviving despite grand
jury after grand jury mounted against him.

The point is, the means exist to multiply the amount of energy
available to every human by extraordinary degrees.

It is precisely this state of potential abundance that the
cartels and monopolies of Earth continue to repress. That is
their Job One.

They live for that job.

They hire untold numbers of propagandists to smear and defame
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sources of energy they don’t own.

And humans, after a while, stop believing that abundance for
all is possible. To cast that belief aside is a crushing blow.
On a personal level, it makes people sink into a helpless
state. It colors their experience, their frame of reference,
their outlook, their emotions.

They give in, they surrender, they accept. They even come to
believe that surrender is an advanced spiritual state.

But what’s true is true. We do, in fact, have (suppressed)
technologies  that  would,  if  unleashed,  revolutionize  this
planetary civilization.

It isn’t some deep mystery. It’s all about who controls the
future.

Look around you. Consider that every human you see is working
to obtain more energy, in one way or another. It’s endless.

And  consider  how  much  would  change  if  these  repressed
technologies  were  deployed.
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